
From: Pat O'Mahony  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 3:06 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Cc: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District1 
<district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>; 
District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 
<district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; 
District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Actions Related to the Agreement with Verizon Wireless for Permitting of Small Cells. 
  
Sir/ Madam 
  
I am one of many in my community that are concerned with the installation of a Verizon Small 
Cell Tower on our street at 2512 Fairglen Dr.  Me and my family live only 150 ft from this PG&E 
poll installation. 
In all my communications with the city on this I am finding a stunning lack of knowledge of 
these PG&E installations among City staff and our elected representatives.   
  
Given this I and my neighbors feel that the  agenda item 3.5, matter 18-922, Verizon 

installations on light poles should be moved to another meeting so that City staff and 

elected representatives can become more aware and knowledgeable about the 2 different 

styles of Verizon installations in our community. This delay should also give Verizon an 

opportunity to answer and city questions on the parallel tower installations. 
  
Regards 
Pat O'Mahony 
 

San Jose CA 95125 
 


